
 
 

JIPC Response to Comments from the December 14, 2020 IPSAC Meeting 

 

The JIPC received one set of written comments from the American Clean Power Association (ACPA).  To 
summarize, ACPA requests that PJM, NYISO, and ISO-NE should collaborate where possible to address 
the benefits of transmission projects to integrate offshore wind on the East Coast in future studies.  In 
response, JIPC members will provide a more detailed status update of the development of offshore wind 
in their respective regions at the next IPSAC meeting.  In addition, an IPSAC agenda item that focuses on 
JIPC collaboration regarding offshore wind integration will be included. 


